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July 29, 2019 

Jerod Timothy 
City of Grand Junction 
333West Ave, Building C 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

 

RE:    Riverside Parkway, Permit No. M-2007-005 , Acreage Release (AR-1) Incomplete Request Notice  

 

Dear Mr. Timothy: 

The Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety received your request for an acreage release (AR-1) 
submitted on July 26, 2019 for the Riverside Parkway, Permit No.M-2007-005.  A preliminary review of 
the information received determined that the following items must be addressed before the Division 
can consider the request filed and consideration can begin. 

 There appears to be topographical error(s) in the acreages listed on your maps. The Division 
shows the permit boundary to be 14.7 acres, rather than the 15.2 acres listed on your map. This 
difference will influence the number of acres being released, verses remaining permitted. Please 
revise your request to coincide with the Divisions record of a 14.7 ac permit. 

Please submit your response(s) to the above listed issue(s) by Wednesday, August 28, 2019 in order to 
allow the Division sufficient time for review.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 
80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext 8183 or via email at amy.yeldell@ 
state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
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